
To: Members of Council, Town of Pelham 
 
From: Pelham Active Transportation Committee 
 
Re:  Steve Bauer Trail Nomenclature 
 
 
As you are all aware, the trails in Pelham, and most particularly the Steve Bauer Trail system, 
are all well used and enjoyed by residents. The Pelham Active Transportation Committee has 
been discussing several issues related to the trails including safety, trail etiquette and trail 
identification.  
 
The Steve Bauer Trail is a 22 km system of trails in Fonthill. Each section of the trail is called the 
Steve Bauer Trail and is not differentiated by name from any other section. This may be 
confusing in the case of an emergency if an injured person cannot readily identify their location 
on the trail. 
 
At the December 21, 2021 meeting of the Pelham Active Transportation Committee, members 
approved the following motion: 
 

That Council direct staff to identify methods of additional identification for safety  
and descriptive purposes for the Steve Bauer Trail system.  
 

Thank you for considering this request. 
 
On behalf of the Pelham Active Transportation Committee: 
Bea Clark, Chair 
Brian Baty, Vice-Chair 
Rhys Evans, member 
Bob Fish, member 
Lisa Gallant, Recorder 
Dave Nicholson, member 
Barb Rybiak, member 
 
Ex-Officio: Councillor John Wink, Town of Pelham and Regional Councillor Diana Huson 
 
January 3, 2022 


